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Dear Hefin,
 
Thank you for your consultation.
 
I note that EDF Energy have summarised the comments from DMBC in Table 10.1 of the Consultation Report.  However, I
did also note in my response to them that no consultation had been carried out within Doncaster, particularly Bawtry and
Austerfield.  The junction of the A614 and A321, noted within Chapter 7 of the Preliminary Environmental Information
Report – Volume I.  is located within Bawtry.  Therefore traffic associated with the development can be expected to travel
through the town.  I do however note that Bawtry falls outside of the 10km buffer zone, and our Highways and
Transportation teams raise no objection to the proposal in terms of its impact on the Borough of Doncaster.
 
I should therefore be grateful if the above could be taken into consideration.
 
Kind Regards
 
Nicola
 
Nicola Elliott BA(Hons) MSc MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer
Development Management
Doncaster Council
                                             
Phone 01302 734860                                                
Address Floor 4, Civic Office, Waterdale, Doncaster, DN1 3BU 
Email nicola.elliott@doncaster.gov.uk
Website www.doncaster.gov.uk   
 
Follow MyDoncaster on Twitter and Facebook for the latest news
 
“Please note that our nationally set planning fees increased on 17th January 2018 by 20%”

        
Privacy Notice 
The Council is committed to meeting its data protection obligations and handling your information securely.
You should make sure you read and understand the Planning Services privacy notice, which sets out what you
need to know about how Doncaster Council will use your information in the course of our work as a Local
Planning Authority.
http://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/the-council-democracy/planning-service-privacy-notice
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Transmitted by Doncaster Council. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If, you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose, disseminate, forward, print or copy all, or part of its contents to any other person and inform me
as soon as possible. Any views or opinions expressed belong solely to the author and do not necessarily represent
those of Doncaster Council, Doncaster Council will not accept liability for any defamatory statements made by
email communications. You should be aware that under current Data Protection law and Freedom of Information
Act 2000 the contents of this e mail may have to be disclosed in response to a request. All e-mail communication
containing personal/sensitive information received or sent by the Council will be processed in line with current
Data Protection legislation. This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for the presence
of computer viruses. However no guarantees are offered on the security, content and accuracy of any e-mails and
files received. Be aware that this e-mail communication may be intercepted for regulatory, quality control, or
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crime detection purposes unless otherwise prohibited.
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